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October 22, 2020 

 
 
 
FILED VIA IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 

Re:   Entercom License, LLC,  Update to Blanket C-Band Receive-Only 
 Satellite Earth Station Registration to Remove Decommissioned Antennas; 

Call Sign E201504 (File No. SES-REG-20181017-06890) 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
  
 Entercom License, LLC (“Entercom”), registrant of the above-referenced blanket C-band 
receive-only satellite earth station registration (Call Sign E201504) hereby submits the following 
updated information to report the decommissioning of certain antennas originally authorized.  
The antennas removed from service are identified in the chart below by Antenna ID, as set forth 
in the above-referenced registration, granted on July 14, 2020, as well as by location and antenna 
make and size –  
 

Antenna 
Site ID 

Location 
(City, State) 

Geographic Coordinates Antenna 
Make 

Antenna 
Size 

(Diameter) North Latitude West Longitude 

3 Brighton, MA 42° 21' 27.0" 71° 8' 47.2" Comtech 3.8 meters
19 Greensboro, NC 36° 4' 58.0" 79° 58' 0.1" Patriot 3.1 meters
27 Indianapolis, IN 39° 55' 21.1" 86° 9' 25.9" Comtech 3.8 meters
34 Miami, FL 25° 56' 44.5" 80° 12' 13.2" Comtech 3.8 meters
40 Philadelphia, PA 39° 57' 0.4" 75° 8' 51.6" Comtech 3.4 meters
42 Bala Cynwyd, PA 40° 0' 34.3" 75° 12' 43.8" Anderson 3.0 meters
43 Philadelphia, PA 39° 57' 44.4" 75° 9' 51.5" Patriot 3.1 meters

  
Because the foregoing antennas are no longer operational, Entercom requests that they be 
removed from its registration under Call Sign E201504.  All other antennas listed in the 
registration remain in use. 
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 Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if there are any questions concerning 
this matter. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
           s/ Laura Berman 
 
      Laura Berman 
             
 
cc:  Paul Blais, Chief, Systems Analysis Branch, IB 
 Kathleen Campbell, IB 
 Carola Balbuena, IB 
 IBFSINFO@fcc.gov  
 
 
 


